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	ST. GEORGE’S ROAD,

GRANGETOWN,

MIDDLESBROUGH,

TS6 7JA

TEL:  Eston Grange (01642) 455278

TEXT: 07470950154



	Head Teacher:                                                                                                                          
Mr J Murgatroyd                                 E-mail address:  office@grangetownprimary.org.uk            



	



7th February 2019
Dear Parents and Carers
Open Morning
Mrs Chapman and Miss Jarred will be holding an Open Morning on Friday 15th February from 10.30 am for the parents of children who attend morning nursery and Kiddiwinkles. This will be an opportunity for you to look at your child’s work and ask any questions you may have.  
We hope that all parents will be able to attend this open morning as the children are always proud of their achievements and like showing parents the work they have done at school.

Please note you are free to take your child home afterwards.

May I take this opportunity to remind parents that school closes on Friday 15th February for half term and we return back to school on Monday 25th February.

Yours sincerely
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Mr J Murgatroyd 
Head Teacher 
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